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The Honorable Anna Sanyal
September 11, 2019
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March 6, 2020
Ms. Tonawa Troupe

Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215
RE: 
In the matter of the Application of the Dayton Power and Light Company for Authority to Recover Certain Storm-Related Service Restoration Costs – PUCO Case Nos. 18-0381-EL-RDR and 19-662-EL-RDR
Dear Ms. Troupe:
We are writing to inform you that our Objections to the Dayton Power and Light Company’s Charges to Consumers for Storm-Related Expenses filed in the above case numbers on January 22, 2020, have been resolved. 
Thank you for your consideration.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact me, either by phone (614-466-1292) or e-mail (ambrosia.logsdon@occ.ohio.gov).

/s/ Ambrosia E. Logsdon
Ambrosia E. Logsdon (0096598)

Counsel of Record

Assistant Consumers’ Counsel

cc: 
Attorney Examiners, Parties of Record
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